
Section 611.290  Point-of-Use Devices or Bottled Water 

a)	A supplier may not use bottled water to comply with an MCL. 

b)	A supplier may use bottled water or point-of-use devices on a temporary basis to avoid an unreasonable risk to human health under an Agency-issued SEP. 

c)	Any use of bottled water must comply with Section 611.130(d), except that the supplier must submit this quality control plan to the Agency for review as part of its SEP request, rather than to the Board for review. 

BOARD NOTE:  This Section derives from 40 CFR 141.101. 

(Source:  Amended at 47 Ill. Reg. 16486, effective November 2, 2023)
